
Cirencester Car Club 

Chairman’s Report 2023 

Welcome to the 2023 Cirencester Car Club AGM 

My thanks once again to the committee for their continued support in keeping our club alive for 
another year. 

• The club has again remained stable and is still adapting well to the ever changing World 
following Covid restrictions. 

• We have been able to host motoring events for our members and the wider motor sport 
community. 

• Membership levels have stayed the same 
• The club has remained financially stable, although Cirencester Car Club LTD has now lost the 

main revenue generating event the Corinium Stages, some small changes will need to take 
place to protect the club’s reserves. 
 
 

Web Site/Facebook 
 

• The club has a new web site following the retirement of our web master and is now 
controlled in house. 

• Facebook is working well in communicating with our members, Thanks to Ben Amor for his 
work moderating the posts. 
 

Corinium Run 
 

• A good well run event 
• A full entry of 61 Starters 
• A new format with the club running in house refreshments at Crudwell village hall. 
• Thanks to the Run organising team 

Club Socials 

• Xmas quiz run by Ben & Chris 
• An Evening scenic tour organised by Matty Hammersley 
• BBQ evening in the autotest field at Winstone proved popular 
• 10 Pin bowling in Memory of Dave Gregory 
• Thanks to the individual event organisers 

12 Car series 

• Dave Waldron has taken up the challenge of resurrecting the 12 Car Championship and held 
3 training events during 2023, and we will see a 3 round championship for the forth coming 
Winter season 

• Thanks to Dave for all your hard work. 

Summer Series 

• 4 Rounds ran at Winstone 
• R1, 15 Members 
• R2, 16 Members  



• R3, 14 Members 
• R4, 19 Members 
• A new Overall winner Chris Newton 
• Events are currently subsidised by £10 per person, something we need to keep an eye on 

going forward 
• An extra event was run for the first time, the pasture blaster running on a Saturday in 

September with longer tests 
• Thanks to the individual event organisers 

 
 

Events for next year 

Corinium Run 

Sunday 14th April 2024 

Derby Dales Tour   

14-16 June 2023 

Finally, a big thank to everyone who has been involved with Cirencester Car Club and to our hosts 
here at the Highwayman Inn 

Martin Saunders 
Chairman 
2nd November 2023 


